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Fleetwood Park Secondary School  
7940 156 St. Surrey BC  V3S 3R3    Tel: 604-597-2301   Fax: 604-597-6481   www/surreyschools.ca/fltsec 

Thursday 
Review 
January 20, 2022   ~  Edition 18 

Fleetwood Park Secondary School ~ Home of Dragon Pride  ~  Building Successful Futures 

Mon. January 31 * Semester 2 Begins 
 * Flex Day-Dismissal at 2:01 pm  
 * Grade 9 Immunizations 
 * Staff Meeting at 3:15 pm, TEAMS  
 * PAC Meeting at 7:00 pm, ZOOM 
 

February 
February 8  * Reports Available 

February 9  * Grade 9/10 Parent Night 

February 17 * Jazz Night 

February 21 * Family Day Statutory Holiday 

February 23 * Pascal, Cayley & Fermat Math 
     Contests 

  * Grade 7 Parent Night 

February 25 * Non-Instructional Day 

February 28  * Flex Day-Dismissal at 2:01 pm 
   * Staff Meeting at 3:15 pm   
   * PAC Meeting at 7:00 pm 

The Week Ahead: 
Monday January 24 * Literacy 10, Literacy 12 & Numeracy 10 Assessments 
 * Department Head Meeting at 3:15 pm, TEAMS 

Tuesday January 25 * Literacy 10, Literacy 12 & Numeracy 10 Assessments 

Wednesday January 26 * Literacy 10, Literacy 12 & Numeracy 10 Assessments 

Thursday January 27 * Literacy 10, Literacy 12 & Numeracy 10 Assessments 
 * Semester Completion Day 

Friday January 28 * Literacy 10, Literacy 12 & Numeracy 10 Assessments 
 * Semester Completion Day 

Upcoming Events: 

“ 

“ 

Quotation 
of the 
Week: 

March 

March 3  * Parent Teacher Interviews 
     Early Dismissal 1:53pm  

March 7  * Gr. 10 receiving their Gr. 9 Immunizations 

March 9 * Valedictorian Applications Available 

March 14—18  *  School Closure days 
March 21—25  *  Spring Break 

March 28  Flex Day - Dismissal at 2:01 PM 

March 30 Interim Reports 
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Health and Safety News:  Daily Health Checklist 

Fleetwood Park Secondary School ~ Home of Dragon Pride  ~  Building Successful Futures 
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Health and Safety News: Daily Health Checks 

Fleetwood Park Secondary School ~ Home of Dragon Pride  ~  Building Successful Futures 

As students in the Surrey School District return to class on Jan. 10 from the extended winter break, 

Daily Health Checks remain a crucial step in ensuring the health and safety of staff and students. 

The district reminds students and staff to Check Up, Back Up, Wash Up, Mask Up and Vax Up, 

as part of our ongoing health and safety protocols. Everyone, including students, staff, parents, 

caregivers and all visitors, must continue to monitor their health every day to determine if they 

should come to school. 

 

It is critical that we follow this guidance as daily health checks are our schools' first and most 

important line of defense against COVID-19. You should not come to school if you feel unwell. 

Stay home and seek a health assessment by contacting your healthcare provider or calling 

8-1-1 if you feel sick. 

 

* Links to Daily Health Check forms are available in multiple languages on the district's 

COVID-19 Health & Safety page. * 

 

You can also download the K-12 Health Check Mobile App. 

 

Students and staff who have travelled outside of Canada are required to follow both provincial 

and federal requirements for entry. This includes students who are attending school from abroad. 

 

If you have been in close contact with a person confirmed to have COVID-19, follow the instructions 

provided by public health. You can call 8-1-1 anytime to get advice about how you are feeling and 

what to do next. If it becomes harder to breathe, you can't drink anything or you feel much worse, 

seek urgent medical care at an urgent care clinic or emergency department. 

 

It is everyone's responsibility to ensure they are healthy to attend school, and to stay home to protect others 
if they are not. Please do your part to keep yourself, your families and your school communities safe! 

The importance of Daily Health Checks as students 
head back to class 

Wednesday, January 5, 2022 

 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/covid19/healthsafety/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.surreyschools.ca/covid19/healthsafety/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/healthcheck?execution=e1s1
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/covid-19/travel/current
https://travel.gc.ca/travel-covid/travel-restrictions/covid-vaccinated-travellers-entering-canada
https://www.fraserhealth.ca/health-topics-a-to-z/coronavirus/covid-19-contact-notification#.YdS6HmDMJaS
https://www.fraserhealth.ca/health-topics-a-to-z/coronavirus/covid-19-contact-notification#.YdS6HmDMJaS
https://www.surreyschools.ca/NewsEvents/Posts/Lists/Posts/Post.aspx?ID=1238
https://www.surreyschools.ca/NewsEvents/Posts/Lists/Posts/Post.aspx?ID=1238
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Health and Safety News:  
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Health and Safety News:  ‘The Swiss Cheese Defence’ 
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Health and Safety News:  



 9 

 

Fleetwood Park Secondary School ~ Home of Dragon Pride  ~  Building Successful Futures 

Health and Safety News:  
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“This Week at Fleetwood Park” 
Principal’s Message ~ January 17 - 21 

Fleetwood Park Secondary School ~ Home of Dragon Pride  ~  Building Successful Futures 

January 20, 2022 
 
Good morning Dragons! 
 
We are now back to our balmy, wet weather.  Navigating our way to school and 
across campus has been much easier this week. 

I hope your week has gone well.  We are now entering the final week of Semester 1.  This is a busy time 
of final assessments, completion of assignments, student-led conferencing, submission of final projects 
and more.  It is a very important time of learning at Fleetwood Park Secondary.  I wish all students the 
very best as you complete your Semester #1 courses, and I thank all staff for the guidance and support 
you provide your students everyday.    
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“This Week at Fleetwood Park”  
Principal’s Message ~ January 17 - 21 continued 

Students in Grades 10 and 12 are reminded that next week we are holding the 
Literacy 10 and 12 and the Numeracy 10 Provincial Assessments.  Students’ schedules 
will be adjusted in order to allow them to write the exams without missing class time. 
Please see the schedule in this week’s newsletter for details. 
 
Students, parents/guardians are also reminded that Thursday, January 27th and Friday,  
January 28th are Semester Completion Days.  Regular classes will not be in session. 
Students may make appointments with their teachers to come into the school to 
complete missing work/final assessments.  Please see your teachers now to plan. 
 
Special thanks to our Counselling Department for all your work with Course Selection 
this week. We have now finished receiving requests from our Grade 8 and 9 students. 
We will be visiting selected Grade 10 classes next week.  Grade 11 course selection 
will take place in the beginning of the 2nd semester. Teachers, thank you for welcoming 
us into your rooms and revising your lesson planning to allow for course selection. 
 
January 31st will be the first day of the 2nd semester.  All students are strongly 
encouraged to log into your MyEdBC account now to download your 2nd semester 
timetable.  Please note that we will not be printing hard copies.  Students are expected 
to be able to use their MyEdBC account for this important information.  If you are 
unable to log into your account, please contact the office for assistance. 
 
Note:  Students will also require access to their MyEdBC account in order to enter their 
Course Requests for next year.  Please let us know if you are having difficulty accessing 
your account. 
 
Parents/Guardians are reminded to please complete the 2-Way Video Permission form.  
Please find the fillable form on our Website Announcements or click on the following link: 
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=z-m0CBOBDUK6B1L31N-KzTYgp-
LYYNZFoAoQCIZ-105UQUQ0TU1VQzlFVUMxSlREVTdMN0lXQlFWSC4u 
 

If we need to move to online learning, this permission form will be required in order for 
students to access the video conferencing functionality of TEAMS. (We remain hopeful 
that this will not become necessary). The form takes about 5 minutes to complete.  Thank you. 

This week, Ms. Mullen’s class was taking 
advantage of the warmer weather and 
practicing some Martial Arts/Dance 
moves!  Very impressive!  

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=z-m0CBOBDUK6B1L31N-KzTYgp-LYYNZFoAoQCIZ-105UQUQ0TU1VQzlFVUMxSlREVTdMN0lXQlFWSC4u
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=z-m0CBOBDUK6B1L31N-KzTYgp-LYYNZFoAoQCIZ-105UQUQ0TU1VQzlFVUMxSlREVTdMN0lXQlFWSC4u
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Fleetwood Park Secondary School ~ Home of Dragon Pride  ~  Building Successful Futures 

“This Week at Fleetwood Park”  
Principal’s Message ~ January 17 - 21 continued 

We wish all students and staff a great final week.  Congratulations on your successes so far this year.  

We are confident that your second semester will also be highly meaningful, engaging and full of 

powerful learning, friendship and fun! 

 

Have a happy Friday and a wonderful weekend. 

 

Ken 

Check out our latest Art Display! 
Very colourful and intricate designs.    

The Fleetwood Park Secondary Chess Club is enjoying 
the chance to test their skills, learn new moves/
strategies and meet new friends!  



 14 

 

Fleetwood Park Secondary School ~ Home of Dragon Pride  ~  Building Successful Futures 

Care & Compassion 

 

Kindess … 
Uplifts, heals, brings us together 

and also has health benefits. 
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Fleetwood Park Secondary Daily Bell Schedule 2021 - 2022 
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Our Mission Statement: 

“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value 
excellence in education and strive to provide 
a learning environment where all students 
are encouraged to build successful futures.” 

Fleetwood Park Secondary School ~ Home of Dragon Pride  ~  Building Successful Futures 

Fleetwood Park Secondary School 


